	Subject:
	thank you

	Date:
	Wed, 7 Sep 2005 15:08:33 -0400

	From:
	"Hayden HM3 Joseph M" <HaydenJM@kearsarge.usmc.mil>

	To:
	jpnpete@yahoo.com


Joe and Nikki,  I just recieved a package from you and I wanted to say 

thank you.  We are in the final stages of our deployment and due home 

soon.  I recieved a package a few months ago but was unable to respond 

to say thank you.  This is by far the longest I have ever been away from 

the U.S. The rest of the world has some beutiful places as well as the 

most horrible wasteland I have ever seen.  Thank you for supporting 

what we do, it makes it much easier when we are appreciated.  

Thanks again.   

Joe

HM2(DV,PJ) Hayden
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